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Schulte IT Team Receive The Legal Aid
Society’s 2021 Pro Bono Publico Award

December 2021

Congratulations to David Auxier-Loyola, IT User Experience &

Information Management Supervisor, and Tricia Stephens-Adams,

Manager of Enterprise Applications & Development, on their

recognition by The Legal Aid Society’s 2021 Pro Bono Publico Award

for their work on the CAP Civil Complaint Project IT team. The CAP

Civil Complaint Project empowers organizations and communities

across New York City to hold police officers accountable for human

rights violations.

Every year, The Legal Aid Society recognizes the outstanding work of

volunteer lawyers, law firms, corporations and other professionals who

have volunteered their time and talent to provide exceptional legal

services to low-income New Yorkers. Of those volunteers, just 300 are

nominated by Legal Aid staff for special recognition with a Pro Bono

Publico award.
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